
 

 

      ****************************************************************** 

                  RADIO HEATHERWOOD     (ISS 5) JULY 1989 

      ****************************************************************** 

 

 

                                  NEWSLETTER  

                                  ---------- 

          Welcome to the new edition of the best rag in town,your chance  

      to catch up with all the news at Radio Heatherwood.   

 

       NEW PRESENTERS  

          We  start  this  month; with news of the recruitment drive for  

      Radio Heatherwood.We have had adverts  on  Radio  210, and  County  

      Sound;as  well  as  this  week,  an  advert  should  appear in the  

      Jobhunter.Since our last newsletter a  tape  advertising  for  new  

      presenters  is  in, and this will be played as one of the on going  

      features of our regular promotions.   

 

       GRAND DRAW  

          The  grand  draw  is well under way now,  and we would like to  

      thank all those;  who have already put their names  down  for  the  

      ticket  selling.The  draw  is at this moment in time,hasjust moved  

      into profit from the set-up costs £300.We have a long  way  to  go  

      and their are still many times to be filled in for the selling.   

          My  own  contribution to the selling is to give up my programs  

      on a saturday and put a table up in the maternity from 2 till 8.30  

      every staurday.I sha'll also be doing all the high streets  except  

      one.   

 

       CHARITY NIGHT  

          The  charity  night has been fixed for the Gold cup Public Hse  

      and the draw will take place here;more details next time around.   

 

       SECOND STUDIO  

          We are still pressing very hard for another  room,to  be  made  

      available to us from the hospital.If This is not going to happen;a  

      complete  change  round  to our present library,and reception area  

      will have to take place in September;  to  accomodate  the  second  

      studio equipment.   

 

       INFORMATION LEAFLET  

          A new information leaflet has been produced  on  the  computer  

      and will in time be left in all lockers on the wards.Our thanks to  

      Dave for all the hard work.( Copy on the Noticeboard )  
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       EAST BERKS PROPOSALS  

          We  are  all  very much aware of the plans for Heatherwood,and  

      the shock this  has  produced  in  the  community.I  would  remind  

      everyone  that this stations licence is held not by the League,but  

      by the unit administrator,we are therefore not in a  position; nor  

      should we make comments on any of the said proposals,or day to day  

      running of the hospital over the air.   

       WE MUST REMAIN NEUTRAL IN SUCH DISPUTES  

          If we say anything it is to advise  people  to  write  to  the  

      community  health  council: at  the  address  on  the  notice; for  

      broadcasts . NO OTHER PERSONAL COMMENTS PLEASE  

 

                           WE ARE HERE TO ENTERTAIN  

             

      ( Blue Book Station Policy:Foot in Mouth ) 

                                     ***** 

 

       FEEDBACK  

          This months feedback  a  notelet  has  been  received  from  a  

      patient  in  ward  eight,and a special mention to Trevor,well done  

      Trev.   

          We also made our last visit of the year to  Kingston  Hospital  

      Radio,a party of four left for the big smoke,and a few beers later  

      we returned from an enjoyable evening,but very thankful of our own  

      up to date setup in the studios.   

          A  visit by Radio Wey also took place to our studios.They were  

      interested in the  inductive  loop  transmission  system,and  were  

      suitable impressed,at the end of the evening.   

 

       DEPARTURES  

          Harvey Lodder has decided to take a long leave,and  gain  more  

      expierence  outside,but  will  contact  us  again, sometime in the  

      future . 

          John Rentell has left,we  think,but  we  are  not  sure,as  no  

      communication by him has been recieved.  

 

       RECORDS (Appeal)  

          We  are  still  receiving an odd phone call;with donations for  

      RH,don't forget if you receive a phone call at the studio;take the  

      person's name and tel no,and advise that Dave will contact them as  

      soon as possible.   

 

       And in the end  

 

 

 

 

 

                      KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK   

                                               

                                                 P.J.   

      ****************************************************************** 
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      ****************************************************************** 

 

                                    WHOSE WHO  

       THE MANAGEMENT  

       

      Dave Smith............Manager & Librarian..Tel No Bracknell   

      P.J.Davidson-Smith....Secretary & Engineer.Tel No Bracknell   

      Trevor Kensall........Public Relations.....Tel No Bracknell   

       BROADCAST STAFF  

       

          Mondays...............John Bembridge(Teamleader) 

                                Kieran Hughes(T)                         

          Tuesdays..............Roger Hawkes(Teamleader) 

                                Jane Shortland(T) 

                                Ted Harris(T) 

          Wednesdays............Gordon young(Teamleader) 

                                Jacqui Ryan 

                                Alan Holder(T) 

          Fridays...............Trevor Kensall(Teamleader) 

                                Viv Lewis 

          Saturdays.............Dave Smith(Teamleader) 

                                Peter J Davidson-Smith 

          *T* Denotes Trainee. 

 

                This is a current list of staff at Heatherwood. 

  

 

                                                            JULY/AUG 89.  

      ****************************************************************** 
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